
FAMILY DRIVE-IN

SUNDAY, MARCH 21, 2021
Tired of staring at screens indoors? Come join us for a meet up at the 
Queens Drive-In on Sunday, March 21, 6pm-10pm for a double feature 
of Babe and Babe: Pig in the City.  Enjoy a socially-distanced evening with 
car-loads of Q300 families and other locals.  Reserved tickets at $25 per 
car (regularly $45-$75) are available to our Q300 families until Thursday 
3/18. Visit https://bit.ly/38qd2Rs for more info about the drive-in movies.  Enter promo code 
PTAQDI at the top of the ticket page for the $25 ticket option. 

• Date: Sunday, March 21, 2021 
• Time: 6pm to 10pm (Doors open 6:00pm | Babe 7:00pm | Intermission 8:30pm | Babe: 

Pig in the City 8:40pm) 
• Location: Queens Drive-In at NY Hall of Science (47-01 111th St Corona, NY 11358) 
• URL (for drive-in information): https://www.queensdrivein.com 
• URL (for tickets): https://bit.ly/38qd2Rs  

See the Q300 PTA website (http://q300pta.org/DriveInMovie2021) for more information about 
the event. For inquiries, contact Susie at SusanS@Q300PTA.org.

  MOVIE NIGHT 


